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Love your Fianl 2018 Integrated Energy Report Update 

The California Energy Commission's Final 2018 Integrated Energy Policy Report Update is 
excellent.  

 
I am very pleased that there is such a strong focus on the electrification of buildings, and agree 
that electrification is the most viable path to zero-emission buildings when combined with a grid 

that brings us increasingly more solar and wind as is going to happen very fast now.  
 

I urge the Commission to pursue the electrification goals in the IEPR in a manner that 
expediently accelerates the electrification market while prioritizing Californiaâ€™s most 
vulnerable and disadvantaged communities. It is important to help most those who are hurt first 

and most by carbon pollution.  
 

I see no reason for any changes in the Final 2018 IEPR Update even if Gas companies want you 
to. We are in a climate emergency and natural gas is a huge driver of climate breakdown and 
environmental damage across the country. While I am speaking from myself here. You can rest 

assured that 350 Bay Area (and really all 350 groups in California) are strongly supportive of 
what I just said.  

 
Sincerely,  
 

Ken Jones 




